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TORX® eXperience and PAX, a new approach to the TORX® experience

Friday, 28th January 2022 -  The TORX® world is expanding all the time. It was in 2019 that VDA Trailers introduced TORX® to mark the tenth anniversary of the TOR330 - Tor des Géants®, and included the event’s other three races at the same time - the TOR450 - Tor des Glaciers, the TOR130 - Tot Dret and the TOR30 - Passage au Malatrà. Four races varying in difficulty, time and level of preparation required, but all based on the same three elements that combine to produce a unique experience: the trail-running spirit, magnificent panoramic views and the highest standards of organisation.

These and other races around the world come together to form the TORX® eXperience, a circuit of competitions united by the TORX® values and experience, with breath-taking views as the reward for all the effort, passion, sharing and connection that provide such enduring memories. And TORX has now created a new concept: PAX- race numbers reserved exclusively for those who finish a TORX® eXperience race. If you're a finisher you're in Heaven's waiting room with a race number for the TOR330 - Tor des Géants®. With the new PAX system you’re a step nearer to the ultimate challenge - running in the legendary Tor des Géants® the following year without going through the draw.

A limited number of PAXs for the TOR 330 will be available each year, reserved exclusively for those who finish a TORX® eXperience. This year 200 PAXs will be available for finishers of the TOR130 – Tot Dret and 100 PAXs for finishers of the GTC100, regardless of their position in the rankings.

The number of PAX numbers is set to increase and create a world-class TORX® eXperience by incorporating new races with the same unique features as those already included in the circuit - international prestige, high levels of competition and organisation, and high levels of difficulty to test the runners. Living the dream is getting closer all the time.

UNVEILING TORX® 2022 POSTER
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Once again, the TORX® poster was signed by the illustrator Francesco Bongiorni, the author of the image of 2021. The appointment with the presentation of his new work is for Tuesday, February 1, at 11am, live streaming on the Facebook page and the Youtube channel of the race. The event officially launches the opening to the pre-enrollments of TOR330 - Tor des Géants® which will then open at 12 o'clock until midnight on 14 February 2022








PRESS OFFICE TORX®
 
Erica Motta - Head of Communication
M + 39 347 1342003
e.motta@vdatrailers.it
 
Massimiliano Riccio - PiùPress
M +39 347 9179915
press@vdatrailers.it


image1.png
TORX eXperience




image2.png




image3.png
TOR (:&
eXtreme
eXperience

LIVE 1° feb 2022 - h.11:00
Presentazione del manifesto TORX®2022
con Francesco Bongiorni, illustratore





